LADIES ASSOCIATION

Well, looking back over the past year, it certainly
has been a busy and exciting year for the 2/4 RAR
Ladies Association.

The weekly morning get togethers were well
attended by not only 2/4 RAR ladies but also ladies
from other units.

The tennis mornings have been most successful
and serve as a great place to meet new friends.

During the year we had a ladies shoot, where we
all fired the Steyr and learnt a few basic knots.

For the children there was an Obstacle Course Day
that seemed to be a great hit with the children,

‘Oooh, that looks mighty steep!”

especially the bear pit (but I don’t think the mothers

would agree!)

We could not have enjoyed these activities without
the support of the Commanding Officer
LTCOL Pat McIntosh, RSM WO1 Dave Bennett,
AADJT LT Mick Solomon, and of course the
Catering Platoon for our morning teas. Also to all
the other members of the Battalion a big thank you.

We look forward to an even better year in 1994 and
will enjoy welcoming more ladies into the
association. We wish all the ladies and their families
leaving a fond farewell. To those ladies staying you

are invited to join us next year.

A mothers nightmare!

Kerry Walker helping her young one over the Burma Bridge.
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